## **Julie Thompson**

From:

Anne Layton-Bennett <campaigns@good.do>

Sent:

Monday, 7 November 2016 3:22 PM

To:

fam

Subject:

Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

Pokies are a scourge on the health of our society and should be removed. They are the cause of far too many broken relationships, stress, anxiety, poverty and disadvantaged children.

Four out of five Tasmanians are understood to want poker machines reduced in number, or better still totally removed from pubs and clubs.

Tasmania and Tasmanians would be far better off without such easy availability to these ghastly machines

Yours sincerely, Anne Layton-Bennett

This email was sent by Anne Layton-Bennett via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at <a href="mailto:campaigns@good.do">campaigns@good.do</a>, however Anne provided an email address (<a href="mailto:seabreeze@microtech.com.au">seabreeze@microtech.com.au</a>) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Anne Layton-Bennett at seabreeze@microtech.com.au.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit <u>www.dogooder.co</u> To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html